
 
 

ST MARY’S RC  PRIMARY  SCHOOL 
62A Polton Street 
Bonnyrigg EH19 3DG 
Midlothian 
Tel:   0131 271 4690 
Fax:  0131 454 9185  

 

 
 
EDUCATION  
Head Teacher 
Mrs  Liz Laird 
stmarys_ps@midlothian.gov.uk 
http://stmarys.mgfl.net 
twitter@stmarysrcps 
Facebook – St Mary’s RC Primary 
School Bonnyrigg 
 

 

 
 
 

Learning and 
Growing 
Together  

 
 
 

St Mary’s RC Primary 
Bonnyrigg 

 

 
Midlothian 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Primary 6 
 

P7 RESIDENTIAL CLUSTER CAMP – LOCKERBIE MANOR 
Monday- Friday 24 – 28 April 2017 

 
In April 2017, Primary 6 pupils (next session’s P7s), will have the opportunity to attend a residential camp, at 
Lockerbie Manor, Dumfriesshire.  Our current Primary 7’s along with other Primary 7’s from our cluster schools 
group have just returned from Lockerbie Manor and everyone had a wonderful time.  
 
 If you would like to view more details on line please look at the following website www.manoradventure.com .   
 
All P7 pupils in the St David’s cluster have the opportunity to attend the Camp and have the chance to meet, and 
make friends with other pupils whom they may come across when they move on to high school.  
 
The cost of this camp will be £311 plus transport.  
 
Lockerbie Manor offers a variety of learning experiences and opportunities to develop independence, confidence 
and self-esteem and the total cost of the trip covers accommodation, meals, all outdoor tuition and the use of 
appropriate clothing for particular activities.   

 
A parents’ meeting will be arranged nearer the time but if you require any further information, please do not 
hesitate to contact me.  Payments are as follows: 
 
£50   non-refundable deposit to be paid on or before Friday 24

th
 June, 2016 

£70   payment to be paid on or before Friday 26
th

 August, 2016 
£70   payment to be paid on or before Friday 30

th
 September 2016 

£70  payment to be paid on or before Friday, 28
th

 October 2016 
£51    FINAL  payment to be paid on or before Friday 9

th
 December, 2016 

Transport cost will be confirmed nearer the time of the camp. 
 
Please note that parents may opt to pay more than the above amounts on or before the above dates.   Payments can 
be made weekly if you wish.   
 
Families entitled to free school meals may be eligible for financial assistance and application forms for assistance will 
be issued at a later date.  Anyone with other financial concerns please contact me at school. 
 
Please complete the attached form  to let us know if your child would like to attend. 
 
The non-refundable deposit of £50 should be paid on or before  FRIDAY, 24

th
 JUNE, for those who would like to join 

us at Lockerbie Manor.   Please contact the school office if you are having any problems making the payment/s.  All 
cheques should be made payable to St Mary’s Primary School.  Please place payment in a sealed envelope with your 
child’s name, class and ‘Manor Adventure’ written on the outside.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Liz Laird 
Headteacher 
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ST MARY’S PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

RESIDENTIAL CLUSTER CAMP – LOCKERBIE MANOR 2017 
MONDAY to FRIDAY, 24 - 28 April, 2017 

 
 
Pupil’s Name ____________________________________________ 
 

 
My child would like to attend the above Camp and I enclose  
a non-refundable deposit of £50. 
 
 
My child does not wish to attend Manor Adventure Cluster Camp 
 
 
My child would like to attend the above Camp and I will pay the £50 
Deposit on or before Friday, 24th JUNE, 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
Signature Parent/Carer _____________________________________    
 
Date ____________________________________________________ 

 


